
selling  a  property  with  “a
letter of intent” problems

Many of our clients have sold their property with a promissory
note  and  the  buyer  has  not  paid  in  full  and  during  a
fraudulent operation, they filed a lawsuit against the seller
to take over the house from him.

Unfortunately, selling a property with a letter of intent
creates many problems for people.

A charter, which is a formal contract, is commonly used to
purchase a property; According to the charter, the property
will be transferred from one person to another and the buyer
will become the owner of the house.

However, sometimes a letter of intent is drawn up and signed
between  the  two  parties  to  the  transaction  before  the
agreement is signed; this affidavit means that a contract is
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made between two people and is delivered to the buyer upon
signing  the  contract  and  registration  of  the  property
document.

But  sometimes  a  deal  with  a  promissory  note  can  cause
problems. This is why most lawyers and legal experts believe
that you should not sell your property with a letter of intent
and there must be a deed and an official document.

But  the  law  recognizes  the  person  who  has  the  official
document as the owner and the person who has the official
document in his name as the owner and has the right.

The person in whose name the affidavit has been drawn up
cannot vacate the property because the law does not recognize
him  as  entitled;  But  this  person  can  force  the  owner  to
prepare  an  official  document  through  the  law.[st_promo_box
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